
 

 

 

July 30, 2013 

IMM NOTIFICATION TO PJM MEMBERS OF DISCLOSURE 

OF CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION PURSUANT TO 

OATT ATTACHMENT M § VI.D 

 

Monitoring Analytics, LLC, acting in its capacity as the Independent Market Monitor 

for PJM (Market Monitor), has received the attached tailored request for information 

from the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (BPU). The Market Monitor has 

determined to process the request in accordance with the procedures defined in 

Section VI.D of Attachment M to the PJM Open Access Transmission Tariff (OATT).  

The Market Monitor does not believe that a response requires the release of Member 

Confidential Information. However, the request does require the release of highly 

sensitive market information. Release of such information could affect Market 

Participants. 

Accordingly, the Market Monitor is providing this notice pursuant to Section VI.D  

and the procedures included in that section. 

Information provided to the BPU is subject to the confidentiality provisions of 

Section I.D of Attachment M–Appendix to the OATT. The Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission (FERC) has previously approved the BPU as an Authorized 

Commission pursuant to the Authorized Commission Procedures. The BPU is 

required to preserve the confidentiality of this data pursuant to the Non-Disclosure 

Agreement that the BPU entered into with PJM and the Certification provided to 

PJM.  

Any Market Participant affected by this request who objects to the Market Monitor 

responding to the BPU must provide written notice to the IMM by 6 p.m., August 3, 

2013. If no objection is received, the information will be provided to the BPU. 

Submitting an objection would initiate a process set forth in Section VI.D. 
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